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Mike Mathers

From: Randy Bristol [bristolr@wakulla.k12.fl.us]
Sent:  Thursday, November 12, 2009 12:13 PM
To: mike@matherselectric.com

Subject: Mathers Electric

In response to a request from Mathers Electric Company

To Who it my concern:

In 2007 the Wakulla County School Board contracted with Mathers Electric to install a fiber
drop from the Computer Lab to the Main hub located at Riversprings Middle School. This work
also included media converters, data drops and other work connected with this type work. We
have not experience any problems with the work his company completed on this job. | have
also worked with Mathers electric on many occasions and have found his work to be of high
quality in all aspects. | would not hesitate to recommend Mathers Electric again on other
projects. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call me @ 850-926-0065 .

Sincerely
William R. Bristol

William R. Bristol
Director Of Facilities

69 Arran Road
Crawfordville, Florida 32327

Under Florida's "Public Records" law, absent a specific exclusion, written communication to or from
Wakulla School District employees are considered public records. E-mail communication with this
correspondent may be subject to public and media disclousure upon request.
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